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District 130H5 Constitution & By-Laws Committee
February 22, 2025

To District Governor Toni Gray and 130H5 Cabinet
Dear Governor Toni,

Since the last cabinet meeting there has been no activity, other than some questions posed by some -
Cabinet Lions, seeking By-Laws clarification.

There were changes voted on at the International Convention that necessitated changes to be made to
the District Constitution & By-Laws at our next District Convention. | worked on those changes and
presented the proposed changes to the District By-Laws at the November 9, 2024 Cabinet meeting. The
amendments are Article |, section 6.3; section 7.1; section 8.1; section 10; Article IV, section 2.1. We did
not have a guorum at that meeting, but the changes were approved later by e-vote to be presented at
the District Convention.

These amendments must be furnished in writing to each club, through regular post or authorized
electronic means, no less than thirty (30) days prior to the convening date of the Annual Convention
with notice that the same will be voted upon at said Convention.

It is my pleasure to serve our great District.

Respectfully submitted,
Lion Brian D. Turner, Sr.
District 130H5 C&B-L Chair



